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OFFICIAL 

 

 

Birmingham City Council  

Cabinet   

4 April 2024  

 

Subject:  Draft Improvement and Recovery Plan (IRP)  

  

Commissioner Review  

Officers have worked hard to create a detailed document charting the various strands of 

improvement activity. This document will iterate and change as the council progresses 

and develops a clear sense of direction.  

The Improvement and Recovery Plan for consideration by members meets the required 

Directions for the first 6 months of the intervention. It is essentially a pre-plan, as it is not 

possible in the first iteration to know the detail of each element of the various 

programmes. More importantly, the Council must assure itself that it has appropriate 

arrangements to monitor progress, correct slippage and develop further detail in time.  


